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Mr Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation Christine Barber MSc MCSP

Director of Therapy Services

First Floor

Santon House Jayne Pearce MCIPD
53-55 Uxbridge Road Director of Administrative Services
LONDON

WS5 5SA 1029168

Dear Mr Sandhu

Thank you for your donation

I am writing to let you know how delighted we were to receive a donation of £3000.00 today from
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation in response to Ben Lee’s fantastic efforts in the Royal Parks Half

Marathon on 6t October 201 3.

One in every four hundred children born in the UK will have cerebral palsy. Left untreated, this
lifelong condition can have devastating effects, making even simple activities like getting dressed,

eating or playing difficult to do.

This is where the Bobath Centre can help. We provide a unique combination of specialist physio,
occupational and speech & language therapy to help children with cerebral palsy improve their
independence, health and wellbeing. We also provide training for therapists, medical professionals

and others working with children who have the condition.

Thank you for your support, your donation will help us to make a difference to the lives of

hundreds of children affected by cerebral palsy, and their families.

Yours/sincerely

evin Gillespie
Fundraising & Development Manager

CC Benjamin Lee, Berwin Leighton Paisner
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